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SECOND REMINDER - ACTION REQUIRED

Scan the QR code or
visit our website for more

information and to find
the dealer nearest you.

www.suzukicycles.com
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1 WHY HAVE YOU RECEIVED THIS NOTICE?
In October 2018, owners of select 2017-2018 DL650A/XA, 2018 GSX-S750/ZA,
and 2017-2018 GSX-R1000A/R/Z models were notified that Suzuki was 
conducting an important safety recall campaign to replace the fuel pump
O-ring set on affected motorcycles.

WHAT SHOULD YOU DO?
• Schedule your FREE repair as soon as possible.
• Contact your nearest Suzuki Dealer to schedule an appointment.
• Provide the Vehicle Identification Number (VIN) from the front of this card.

OPERATING YOUR MOTORCYCLE WITHOUT HAVING THIS RECALL
PERFORMED CAN CAUSE A FUEL LEAK. IN THE PRESENCE OF AN
IGNITION SOURCE, LEAKED FUEL CAN CAUSE A FIRE. 

Thank you for being a Suzuki customer and for your commitment to safety.

Suzuki Motor of America, Inc.

www.suzukicycles.com
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